
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

c/o 50 King Street 
London, ON 
N5A 5L7 
519-663-5317, ext. 3755 
childsafety@mlhu.on.ca 

 
Chair and Members 
Finance and Administrative Services Committee 
P.O. Box 5035 
London ON N6A 4L9 
 
March 10, 2014 
 
Re:  Community Safety & Crime Prevention Advisory Committee Representative  
 
Child Safety Middlesex London is nominating the current chairperson of the coalition, 
Meagan Melling, to represent Child Safety Middlesex London on the Community Safety and 
Crime Prevention Advisory Committee.   
 
Correspondence regarding Child Safety Middlesex London and the Community Safety & 
Crime Prevention Advisory Committee can be sent directly to: 
 
Meagan Melling - Child Safety Middlesex London 
Middlesex-London Health Unit 
50 King Street 
London, ON N6A 5L7 
Phone:  519-663-5317, ext. 2223  
Fax: 519-663-9276 
E-mail: Meagan.melling@mlhu.on.ca   
 
 
If you require additional information please don’t hesitate to contact Meagan Melling at the 
above e-mail address or phone.  
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